Evening of 11th February – Village Hall (Exact time will be provided in Privilege Letter)

Biomethane (Castle Eaton) Limited - Anaerobic Digester Update Please Read

Privilege Finance are the financiers behind the Anaerobic Digester Droveway. They submitted an application for expansion in January 2021, this has been ongoing since then and despite many discussions and documents, there has been no conclusion.

Privilege Finance have informed us that they have updated proposals and are doing a short presentation and Q&A



session about the new proposal for the Village.

You will be receiving in due course an invitation directly from Privilege to attend this session with further details.

As part of their continued work on this issue the Digester Working Group (DWG), who are reporting to Castle Eaton Parish Council, are formulating questions ready for the meeting. If you would like to submit questions, DWG are happy to co-ordinate these for the Q & A session. Please forward any that you have, to cept.chair.2022@gmail.com. You may of course want to ask your questions yourself.

This will affect everyone in the village, the conclusion regarding roadways and vehicular movements will have a direct impact on everyone's lives.